
Dear  
 
RE: DATA ACCESS REQUEST – The Cuckoo, 149 Lisburn Road 
 
Thank you for your email dated 29th September 2017 requesting details of noise complaints received 
within the last 12 months in relation to The Cuckoo, 149 Lisburn Road, Belfast, BT9 7AJ.  
 
In considering your request under the data subject access arrangements set out in Section 7 of the 
Data Protection Act 1998, the council have decided that it can disclose the information it holds 
relating to your request. Accordingly this information is provided below. 
 

 
The Unit would further advise that should the Committee be of the mind to grant the variation 
application that we would be keen for the applicant to have appropriate measures in place to manage 
patrons leaving the premises at 2.00am and encourage the respect of any residents in the area. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Environmental Health Officer 
Environmental Protection, Public Health & Housing Unit 
 

Date/Time Action 
 

1/10/2106 
23:42 

 

Complaint re: loud music from bar.  Noise Team called at 01:34, premises 
appeared to be closed, no music heard.  Email to Building Control. 

 
6/10/2016 

01:26 
 

Complainant wanted to report he was being disturbed by patron dispersal from 
bar.   

 
8/10/2016 

01:10 
 

Complainant wanted to log that he was being disturbed by patrons leaving bar. 

 
21/9/2017 

 

Email received re: excessive noise every night due to patrons.  Advice given by 
Noise Team.  Email sent to Building Control. 




